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ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIViSION

270 WASHINGTON STREET. SW
ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30334

JOE D. TANNER

J. LEONARD LEDBETTER

Division Director July 2, 1979

Big Canoe Corporation
Big Canoe, GA 30143

Re: Lake Petit Dam
Pickens County

Dear Gentlemen:

Our office is in receipt of your application for the operation of
Lake Petit Dam in Pickens County dated June 22, 1979.

A Phase I Investigation will be performed by the U. S. Army Corps of
Engineers before October 1, 1979 on the subject dam. Upon receipt of the
Phase I Report from the Corps of Engineers, our office will be able to advise
you of the next step in the permitting process.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact this offis:e at
404/656-7404.

Sincerely,

O(:;::~~~L6~~
Kenneth R. Bryson, P.E.
Program Manager
Dam Safety Program
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